
Linn-Mar High School 

Daily Announcements 

Thursday February 6, 2020 

 

Food February is off to a GREAT start! 

The carts are starting to fill up!   Thank you all for your donations and we hope you continue to 

pick up some items the next time you are at the store.  The fill the cart challenge continues until 

NEXT Friday Feb 14.  Please let’s keep the food coming!  

 
WPA Guest Permission Forms are now available.  If you are planning on bringing a date to the 

WPA Dance who does NOT attend Linn-Mar High School, you must complete the Dance Guest 

Permission Form and return in to the 11/12 office by Thursday Feb. 20.  Questions, see Honey 

Sue in the 11/12 office.  
 

Clubs 

 

Drama Tech meeting for Wizard of Oz will meet this Monday Feb 10 after school in the 

Learning Centner.  All are welcome  

 

The Linn-Mar Variety Show is next February 14th at 5:30 PM in the auditorium! There will be 

a wide range of performances including singing, dancing, color guard, and so much more. This 

is a great chance to support your very own classmates, see you then! 
 
Any 2nd quarter ceramics student needs to pick up any projects by TODAY or they will be 

become property of the art department. They will be given away or destroyed! See Ms. White 

and get your stuff today! 
 
SPORTS  

 

Basketball: Girls JV Game 5:00pm Waterloo East Waterloo East High School 

 

Basketball: Girls 9/10 Game 5:00pm Kennedy Linn-Mar High School Aux Gym 

Basketball: Boys Freshman Game 6:00pm Kennedy Green, Linn-Mar Black Cedar Rapids Kennedy High School  

 

Wrestling: JV Meet 6:15pm Dubuque Hempstead Dubuque Hempstead High School  

 

Wrestling: JV Reserve Meet 6:15pm Dubuque Hempstead Dubuque Hempstead High School  

 

Basketball: Girls Varsity Game 6:30pm Waterloo East Waterloo East High School 

 

Wrestling: Varsity Meet 7:00pm Dubuque Hempstead Dubuque Hempstead High School  

 

Basketball: Boys Freshman Game 7:30pm Kennedy Gold, Linn-Mar Red Cedar Rapids Kennedy High School  

 

 

Counseling Office News 

 

Registration for the Pre-ACT is now open. Open to Sophomores ONLY! To register, students 

will pay $14 to the cashier's office and choose their preferred testing date.  

Wednesday, Feburary 26th from 8:30-11:30 (There will be a cap of 50 students) - Deadline to 

register is Wednesday, February 19th 
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Monday, March 30th from 8:30-11:30 (no cap - this is a non-school day for students) - Deadline 

to register is Wednesday, March 11th 

Information about testing location and additional details will be distributed at school the week 

prior to testing. 

 

If you are looking for practice before the Pre-ACT, there are paper practice tests books in the 

College/Career Center, www.actstudent.org has free practice information, and 

www.prepfactory.com is another online test resource. 

Questions should be directed to Sheryl Cline in the 9-10 office (scline@linnmar.k12.ia.us). 

 

The counseling offices have launched a new instagram account. Follow @linnmarhscounseling.  

Another easy way for you to stay in the know on important news and opportunities you won’t 

want to miss out on! 

 

 

Parking 2019-2020 

 
Attention Linn-Mar students who have permission to park on campus. Students who are designated to park in 

the South Lot must have their orange tags displayed during the school day. The South Lot, which includes the 

South Overflow lot, are for Orange tags only. North Lot tags are purple. ALL tags must be displayed during the 

school day. No exceptions. If you have questions about parking please see Mrs. Sturenfeldt in the 11/12 Office.  

Also, a reminder if students park in the staff or visitor parking they will be guaranteed to receive a parking 

violation of $25.00. Students who receive 3 parking violations/tickets will lose their parking privileges for the 

school year. 

**Students who have parking tags to park on campus MUST advise Mrs. Sturenfeldt in the 11/12 Office of any 

changes of vehicle information including new license plates. Vehicles not registered to park on campus will be 

ticketed. 

Students must park in their designated parking lots. The North parking lot is set up for students and staff to 

have designated areas to park. The South parking lot is blended parking which means student and staff share 

the parking lot together.  Students need to have their parking tags displayed at all times. 

Parking Lot Reminder! Students are not allowed to park in the visitor or staff parking areas during school 

hours. This is a parking violation and you will receive a parking fine of $25.00. Park in your designated lot with 

your parking tag displayed to avoid being ticketed. 

Students who drive their moped to school need to park on the designated area in the South Lot. Please register 

your moped before driving it on campus. Students who have the privilege of parking on campus please 

remember to follow the Linn-Mar parking guidelines to avoid getting a parking fine: 

• Park in your designated parking lot. 

• Always have your parking tag displayed in your vehicle. 

• Register any car you drive on campus to the 11th/12th office. • 

Parking tags are not transferable. 

• Do NOT parking in staff, visitors or handicap areas. 

• Parking fines costs $25.00 and must be paid within 14 days. 

• Receiving 3 parking fines will result in the loss of your parking tag for the school year. • 

• Students are NOT allowed to park at Excelsior Middle School. 

• Students are NOT allowed to park in the apartment lots across the street. 

• Students parking on the street, please do not block driveways or fire hydrants or you will get ticketed by the 

Marion Police. 

• The East Lot is for South Lot overflow parking only. 
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Students must park in their designated parking lots. The North parking lot is set up for students and staff to 

have designated areas to park. The South parking lot is blended parking which means student and staff share 

the parking lot together. 

Students need to have their parking tags displayed at all times. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


